North Middle School
Site Based Council
November 21, 2013

The North Middle School Site Based Council met November 21, 2013.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Connie Abell, Jill Sanders, and Lisa Sturman.
Opening Business:
Agenda:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Student Achievement:
The football team came in 3rd in the state.  Two of our players were selected for the all state team.  They will be recognized at the board meeting.
The marching band placed 2nd in their division and 23rd overall in the Nationals.
The Radcliff Optimist Club recognized two of our students at their monthly meeting.
There was a school wide on demand writing today.
Reports:
The Council reviewed the monthly finance report and committee reports.
The CSIP will be ready by the December 20th deadline.
New Business:
 The school went through a district audit.  Suggestions were made to form a Discipline / Academic Committee, to include ABRI duties and a Scheduling / Master Schedule Committee.   
The Title I Budge was reviewed.  There was one adjustment made.  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the budget and Ms. Sanders seconded.  The motion passed.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Sturman made a motion to adjourn to a closed session and Ms. Riley seconded.  The next meeting will be December 12, 2013.
